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Background: Orange County Waste & Recycling (OCWR) has prepared a California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
Draft Addendum to Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR) 588 for the Regional Landfill Options for Orange County – Olinda 
Alpha Landfill (OAL) Implementation. The purpose of the Draft Addendum is to allow for an update of the OAL closure 
date from December 31, 2021 to December 31, 2036.     

Public Information Meeting: OCWR invites community members to attend a digital information meeting to learn 
more about the Draft Addendum that has been prepared for OAL and to provide any comments. Staff will be available 
to provide information and answer questions regarding the Draft Addendum and the reasons for the update of the OAL 
closure date.

More Information: In accordance with CEQA, OAL operates pursuant to Final EIR 588 approved by the Orange County 
Board of Supervisors on April 17, 2007. The proposed update of the OAL closure date will not result in any changes 
to the approved development plan for OAL that was fully analyzed in Final EIR 588.  The maximum allowable daily 
tonnage, number of daily truck trips and maximum allowable final landfill elevation will remain unchanged. 

Contact Information
Kevin Gaxiola
Communications Specialist 
714–380–9641  
Kevin.Gaxiola@ocwr.ocgov.com 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Thursday, November 12, 2020
6 – 8 P.M.
    → Visit oclandfills.com/events for virtual meeting details
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UPDATE OF OLINDA ALPHA LANDFILL CLOSURE DATE
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JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL PUBLIC
INFORMATION MEETING ON NOVEMBER 12, 2020

UPDATE OF OLINDA ALPHA LANDFILL CLOSURE DATE 

At-a-Glance Frequently Asked Questions: 

Q: What is the purpose of this public information meeting?
A: To inform the public about the Draft Addendum to allow for an update of the OAL closure date from 

December 31, 2021 to December 31, 2036, and to provide a forum to discuss the changes. 
 
Q: Is the landfill expanding? 
A: No, the landfill property is not expanding. The Draft Addendum will allow for an update of 

the OAL closure date only. The final development plan approved under Final EIR 588 will 
remain unchanged.

Q: Will there be additional traffic at OAL?
A: No, traffic will remain the same as current conditions. 

Q: Why should I attend this meeting?
A: It provides an opportunity for you to learn more about the Draft Addendum and the landfill, and to 

connect with OC Waste & Recycling team members on any questions you may have.

Q: Where can I find the virtual meeting details?
A: Visit oclandfills.com/events for meeting information.
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